
 
 

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Local development south Warrington 
Date: 15 June 2019 12:24:06 

To whom it may concern. 
The development proposals for south Warrington will desecrate it. It is NOT sound. 
It is NOT justifiable, sustainable or desirable. Housing numbers are all ready too high and with all the extra 
houses comes road congestion roads are already at breaking point and with the extra vehicles comes pollution. 
The undesirable proposal not only effects existing roads and homes but also has a negative effect on green belt 
land and our wildlife. 
At a time when the planet is struggling, more houses are not the answer. Build on brown field areas. Warrington 
will end up being a concrete mess with many empty houses in years to come. 
Regards 
Jane Kenny 




